
September 25, 2019 

Mark Sims, Manager 
PJM Infrastructure Coordination 
2750 Monroe Blvd. 
Audubon, PA 19403 

NEXTera"·' 
ENERGY~ 
~ 

MIDATLANTIC 

RE: Update to Application for Pre-Qualification Submittal for Designated Entity Status (ID 
Ql3-18) 

Dear Mr. Sims: 

On October 18, 2018, PJM found that NextEra Energy Transmission, LLC, and affiliates NEET 
MidAtlantic, LLC and NEET MidAtlantic Holdings, LLC satisfied the pre-qualification 
requirements for Designated Entity Status, upon review of the September 27, 2018, "Update for 
Pre-Qualification Submittal for Designated Entity Status." The purpose ofthis letter is to provide 
PJM with an updated organizational chaii which reflects that NEET MidAtlantic, LLC has 
become NEET MidAtlantic, Inc. There are no other material changes to the pre-qualification 
submittal. 

Thank you in advance for your consideration and review of this updated organizational chaii. If 
you have any questions, then please do not hesitate to contact me at (561) 694-3848 or 
ashley.pinnock@nee.com. 

s~µtl__ 
Ashley Foster Pinnock 
Director, Business Management 
NextEra Energy Transmission, LLC 

Enclosure 
cc: Johnbinh Vu, Director of Development 

Gabriel Hollis, Senior Regulatory Affairs Analysist 
Stephen Gibelli, Senior Director Regulatory Affairs 

NextEra Energy Transmission MidAtlantic, Inc. 

700 Universe Blvd., UST/JB I Juno Beach, FL 33408 
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